
General Government Committee Report No. 2024-08 

 April 2, 2024 
 

To The Council 
Of The Corporation 
Of The City Of North Bay 
 
Your Worship and Councillors: 
 

The General Government Committee presents Report No. 2024-08 and 

recommends: 

 
1. That the City of North Bay’s share of the North Bay Parry Sound 

District Health Unit’s 2024 levy of $1,687,970 be approved.  

 
a) All of which is respectfully submitted. 

 


